Ottawa,15th March 1916

8ir,~
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 10th inrtant asking what arrangements were made respecting

the two stores and thc dwelling that were on the land recently

purchased from the Conadien Pacific Reilway Company adjoining

the Brocket station grounde in the Pelgan Indian Reserve.

The Railway Compony hae not forwarded the déed for thie land

and until that has been done it is hot intended to deal with
agplications of Mr.Megginson and the Brocket Trading

pony.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.
H.A.Gunn Eeq.,
Indian Agent,
Brocket, Alt
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